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 …where dreams begin… 

 
Dear Families, 
 
This year our school is involved in the Catholic Schools Music Festival, set to be held at the Adelaide 

Entertainment Centre in September. We are excited post-COVID, to enjoy once again singing & performing 

alongside fellow Catholic school students in the creation of a massive stage performance.  This is such a special 

and unique event, and we are excited to be involved. It is more than a performance; it is a learning journey over 

many months, building skills beyond the stage. 

 
From the Catholic Schools Music Festival  

Music Festival Sponsorship Program 

What We Do   Each year one of the biggest entertainment events on the South Australian arts calendar takes place 

in a prestigious venue during Term 3. The Catholic Schools Music Festival brings together thousands of students, 

parents, and the general public to celebrate the extraordinary talents of young people in our schools. The Festival 

is a not-for-profit event which benefits from the generous support of school communities and volunteers to make 

it a great success. 

How You Can Support   The Festival Committee invite sponsorship from interested businesses and individuals. 

Bronze 

Silver 

Gold 

Diamond 

Major Partner 

$450 

$1,000 

$2,200 

$5,000 

$10,000 

For application forms and full details regarding support options, please visit the Festival’s website at this link.   

 

Sponsor Value  Catholic Education SA recognises the important part sponsors play in the success of the Festival. 

More than 5,000 audience members, nearly 1,800 student performers, and countless support staff attend the 

Festival.   

Corporate sponsors have the opportunity to grow their brand and connect with the community through 

advertising via CSMF digital & print publications, website & social media, and signage placement at the 

performance venue, gaining exposure to the Catholic schools’ network of 46,000 students and their families, and 

8,000 staff. Sponsors are invited to performances and VIP functions and receive public acknowledgement of their 

support. 

Enquiries: Samantha Taylor, Music Festival Production Coordinator, 8301 6813  

samantha.taylor@cesa.catholic.edu.au  

 

https://www.musicfestival.cesa.catholic.edu.au/sponsors/how-you-can-support-our-program-of-music-education-inspiration-and-life-long-learning-
mailto:samantha.taylor@cesa.catholic.edu.au

